Good Afternoon Caroline

Thank you for your email. We are pleased to report we are all well and looking forward to easing of lockdown restrictions and some return to normality.

Our current focus is on the ongoing archaeological and geological pre-construction survey work being conducted on the applicants' behalf along the landfall, cable route and substation sites. These have not been without incident causing a great deal of concern to the local community and visitors. Following a TEAMS call with the Stakeholder Manager and various members of the survey team we are reaching an understanding and some advance notice of the nature of works involved. We are hopeful these meetings will become a regular feature of these works and will form part of the future communication strategy should these projects be consented.

We also note the Secretary of State BEIS has recently deferred a decision on a second offshore windfarm, Norfolk Boreas, until later in the year.

With respect to ISH17 we have reviewed the proposed agenda and the recently published ExQ3 along with responses to deadlines 8, 9 & 10 and do not consider we have anything further to add to the Outline DCO application discussion at this time.

We will closely monitor proceedings via Livestream or published transcripts and respond as necessary at deadlines 11 - 12.

Should this decision change and we wish to take part in ISH 17 we will contact you further to arrange for joining instructions.

Best regards

Paul Chandler Save Our Sandlings

On 20/05/2021 13:10, East Anglia Two wrote:

Good afternoon Paul,

I hope you are keeping well. I am emailing in advance of next weeks hearings for EA1N and EA2. I note that Save our Sandlings have been invited to attend Issue Specific Hearing 17 (ISH17) into the draft Development Consent Order. Please can I check whether a representative(s) of SOS will be attending?

Kind regards

Caroline

Caroline Hopewell
NSIP Officer
The Planning Inspectorate
Temple Quay House, 2 The Square, Temple Quay, Bristol, BS1 6PN

Telephone: 0303 444 5111

Web: https://infrastructure.planninginspectorate.gov.uk (National Infrastructure Planning)
Web: https://infrastructure.planninginspectorate.gov.uk (National Infrastructure Planning)
Web: https://infrastructure.planninginspectorate.gov.uk (National Infrastructure Planning)

Twitter: @PINSgov

This communication does not constitute legal advice.

Please view our Privacy Notice before sending information to the Planning Inspectorate.

Please take a moment to rev	<u>riew the Planning</u>	Inspectorate's	Privacy Notic	<u>e which can b</u>	<u>se</u>
accessed by clicking this lin	ı <u>k.</u>	•	·		



Please note that the contents of this email and any attachments are privileged and/or confidential and intended solely for the use of the intended recipient. If you are not the intended recipient of this email and its attachments, you must take no action based upon them, nor must you copy or show them to anyone. Please contact the sender if you believe you have received this email in error and then delete this email from your system.

Recipients should note that e-mail traffic on Planning Inspectorate systems is subject to monitoring, recording and auditing to secure the effective operation of the system and for other lawful purposes. The Planning Inspectorate has taken steps to keep this e-mail and any attachments free from viruses. It accepts no liability for any loss or damage caused as a result of any virus being passed on. It is the responsibility of the recipient to perform all necessary checks.

The statements expressed in this e-mail are personal and do not necessarily reflect the opinions or policies of the Inspectorate.

DPC:76616c646f72



-For more information please see:
https://www.saveoursandlings.org.uk/

Or follow us on facebook: www.facebook.com/saveoursandlings

or Twitter: @SSandlings



This email has been checked for viruses by Avast antivirus software.

www.avast.com